List of former External members of State Audit Advisory Board

Details of SAAB Members (as on 05.07.2023)

i

Sr. No.

Name & Designation of Members

1.

Shri V.R.S. Cowlagi
Former Vigilance Commissioner, Gujarat

Shri Anand Kumar
Ex-Chairman,
Gujarat Electricity Regulatory Commission

Shri Anamik Shah
Vice Chancellor,
Gujarat Vidyapeeth, Ahmedabad

Shri Yoginder K. Alagh
Ex-Chancellor,
Central University of Gujarat, Gandhinagar

Ms. Niti Mehta
Director
Sardar Patel Institute of Economic & Social Research, Ahmedabad

Shri Apoorva Ojha
Chief Executive
Agha Khan Rural Support Programme (India), Ahmedabad

Prof. Jeemol Unni
Director
Institute of Rural Management, Anand

Prof. (Dr.) R.K. Kale
Vice Chancellor
Central University of Gujarat

Dr. Bimal Patel
President & Acting Director
CEPT University

10.

Shri B. M. Ojha
IA&AS (Retd.)

11.

Shri S. A. Bari
Vice Chancellor
Central University of Gujarat

12.

Shri D. J. Pandian
Former Chief Secretary,
Government of Gujarat

13.

Dr. M. M. Prabhakar
Medical Supeerintendent
Civil Hospital, Ahmedabad

14.

Dr. C. Shambu Prasad
Professor, General Management — Strategy & Policy
Institute of Rural Management, Anand




List of the existing External members of State Audit Advisory Board

Space Application Centre (SAC), ISRO

_ Sr. No. s Name & Designation of Members Term period

_ = - From Upto

1. Shri Kartikeya V. Sarabhai May 2019 Extended
Director upto May
Centre for Environmental Education 2024

2. Shri Anil Bharadwaj January Extended
Director 2020 upto January
Physical Research Laboratory 2024
Navrangpura Ahmedabad

3. Dr. Bhavin S. Kothari September | September
M.S. (General Surgeon) 2021 2023
Kothari Hospital, Rajkot

4. Shri H. O. Popat September | September
(B. Com., LLB Advocate) 2021 2023
Rajkot

5. Shri Gagan Sethi May 2019 Extended
Founder of Jan Vikas upto May

2024

6. Ms. Aditi Desai January Extended

Eminent Theatre Personality 2020 upto January
2024

p Shri Nilesh M. Desai September | September

Director 2021 2023

The term of some of the members was extended due to covid-19 related situation.




